Integrated Skills

1.	Choose the correct option. It's very Why don't you wear a sweater?
	a. bored b. cold c. thirsty
2.	There is nothing to do! I'm really a. hot b. thirsty c. bored
3.	Can I have some water, please? I'm a. hungry b. thirsty c. bored
4.	It's midnight. I'm and I want to go to bed. a. tired b. bored c. hot
5.	Let's go to the pizza restaurant. I'm a. cold b. hungry c. tired
6.	Choose the correct option. Which person works in a car? a. a taxi driver b. a teacher c. a store clerk
7.	Where do receptionists work? a. in stores and taxis b. in hotels and offices c. in cafes and restaurants
8.	Where do engineers work? a. in schools b. in hospitals c. outside and in offices
9.	What do store clerks do? a. buy things b. make things c. sell things
10.	Doctors work with people who are a. tired b. sick c. well
11.	Choose the correct option. I want to buy a to San Francisco. a. bus b. ticket c. car
12.	I often by train for my job. a. drive b. take c. travel
13.	I usually a bus to school, but I sometimes walk. a. go b. drive c. take
14.	Why don't you Osaka and Kyoto when in Japan? a. visit b. travel c. go
15.	This is a fantastic vacation, but we home on Friday. a. visit b. fly c. leave
16.	Choose the correct option. Yesterday morning I was to Seattle with eight friends. a. in traffic b. on a train c. at home

17.	I went to the doctor yesterday because I was a. on the phone b. in traffic c. not well
18.	I'm sorry. I can't talk to you now. I'm very a. busy b. on the phone c. not well
19.	Yesterday at the office, I was all day with different colleagues. a. in traffic b. on a train c. on the phone
20.	Pat drives to work. Yesterday she was late because she was for two hours. a. in traffic b. at home c. on the phone
21.	Choose the correct option. What did you do Saturday? a. at b. in c. on
22.	I went to the movie theater night. a. this b. last c. on
23.	I didn't feel very well a. yesterday b. today c. tomorrow
24.	Where did you go on vacation? a. tomorrow b. last year c. next week
25.	Carmen is 21 now. It was her birthday We had a fantastic party. a. last week b. tonight c. last time
26.	Choose the correct option. Do you want to eat our house tomorrow night? a. at b. by c. with
27.	I'm meeting Sammy the morning and we're going shopping. a. on b. in c. at
28.	Come on everyone! The food is the table. a. in b. at c. on
29.	We're meeting Reza Tuesday afternoon for a coffee. a. in b. at c. on
30.	Are you doing anything special tomorrow? a. at night b. night c. on the night
31.	Choose the correct option. Ravi isn't a taxi driver. He a train. a. drive b. don't drive c. drives
32.	Kim in a big office with 75 other people. a. works b. work c. walks
33.	Kadir can speak English, but he Arabic. a. don't speak b. speaks c. doesn't speak

34.	A doctor people. a. doesn't take b. helps c. sells
35.	This train to Tokyo. a. go b. don't go c. goes
36.	Choose the correct option. A: Were you at home yesterday? B: Yes, a. I wasn't b. you were c. we were
37.	A: Was yesterday your first visit to San Diego? B: No, a. I wasn't b. it wasn't c. we weren't
38.	A: Was Ferdinand Magellan Portuguese? B: Yes, a. it was b. it wasn't c. he was
39.	A: Were you busy last week? B: Yes, a. it was b. we weren't c. I was
40.	A: Was it your birthday on Monday? B: a. Yes, it was b. No, I wasn't c. Yes, I was
41.	Choose the correct option. I go to bed 11:00 or 11:30 most days. a. in b. on c. at
42.	I play basketball in a sports club Tuesdays and Thursdays. a. in b. on c. at
43.	My sister and I work Saturday mornings. a. on b. at c. in
44.	I have English classes the afternoon today and tomorrow. a. on b. in c. at
45.	My parents are doctors. They start work early in the morning and finish 6:00 p.m. a. at b. on c. in
46.	Choose the correct option. A: Is there a train to New York soon? B: No, a. there is b. there aren't c. there isn't
47.	Are there good hotels near here? a. the b. a c. any
48.	a good app for learning English? a. Are there b. Is there c. There is

49.	A: Is there a bookstore near here? B: Yes,
	a. there is b. is there c. there are
50.	any nice beaches near the hotel? a. There is b. Are there c. There are
51.	Choose the correct option. A: What doing? B: I'm reading. a. you are b. you're c. are you
52.	A: the children sleeping? B: Yes, they are. a. Do b. Can c. Are
53.	A: Is Hassan playing a video game in his room? B: No, a. he doesn't b. he isn't c. he not
54.	A: Is it? B: Yes, a little. a. rains b. raining c. rain
55.	A: Are the children getting up now? B: a. Yes, they are. b. Yes, they get up. c. Yes, they do.
	Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False). (Audio Track 1.07)
56.	The girl isn't hungry. a. True b. False
57	
31.	The girl likes the boy's suggestion. a. True b. False
58.	• • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • • •
	a. True b. False The boy doesn't feel well.
	a. True b. False The boy doesn't feel well. a. True b. False
58.	 a. True b. False The boy doesn't feel well. a. True b. False Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False). (Audio Track 1.08) Lions cubs love playing in water.
58. 59.	a. True b. False The boy doesn't feel well. a. True b. False Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False). (Audio Track 1.08) Lions cubs love playing in water. a. True b. False The zoo is famous because of its tigers.

Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False).

(Audio Track 1.09)

- 63. The man usually wears a shirt and a jacket to work.
 - a. True b. False
- 64. The woman often buys new clothes.
 - a. True b. False
- 65. The woman sometimes wears black clothes with white clothes.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False).

(Audio Track 1.10)

- 66. One of the speaker's friends is famous because she is successful at sports.
 - a. True b. False
- 67. James is a successful businessman and writer.
 - a. True b. False

Listen. Choose a (True) or b (False).

(Audio Track 1.11)

- 68. Lucy was twelve years old in the photo.
 - a. True b. False
- 69. Lucy was in the hospital for three weeks.
 - a. True b. False
- 70. Lucy went to the hospital when her sister was born.
 - a. True b. False

Read. Choose the correct option.

Paul lives in Miami but he knows Tokyo, New York, and many other international cities very well. Do you want to know where there are great beaches in Thailand? Ask Paul. The best museums in Berlin? Ask Paul. He also knows where there are nice, cheap restaurants in Paris and Rio. Every year, he visits those cities many times because Paul is a pilot; he flies planes to and from the United States.

Paul usually works one day, and then the next day, he rests in a hotel and explores the area. The day after that, he flies back to the US. He travels with one small suitcase. There are a couple of shirts, a pair of shorts for swimming, two T-shirts, and a pair of comfortable shoes in it.

Where does he go on vacation? "I travel so much because of my work," he says. "So, I always enjoy spending my vacation in my own country. I love fishing in a river near my house."

- 71. Paul's hobby is _____.
 a. flying b. eating c. fishing
- 72. Paul enjoys spending his vacation _____.
 - a. in different cities b. near his home c. in lots of countries
- 73. Paul helps people by giving them _____.
 a. cheap tickets b. free food c. travel information

74.	When he is in a different place because of his job, Paul enjoys a. museums and local restaurants b. swimming and shopping c. flying and walking
75.	Paul likes hotels with a a. gift shop b. restaurant c. swimming pool
	Read. Choose the correct option. Interview
	What do you do?
	I'm a DJ. I play music in clubs.
	What's your daily routine?
	Well, I work from Wednesday to Saturday, from night to morning. On Sundays, I get up late. But from Monday to Wednesday, I get up at 10:00 in the morning. I have coffee and eggs for breakfast, and then I read a book for an hour. In the afternoon, I listen to music and talk to friends.
	What do you do when you work?
	I start work at 9:00 in the evening. I play music until 4:30 or 5:00 in the morning. Then I go home. I love cooking, so I make my favorite meal—fish with rice. I have dinner at 7:00 in the morning, and then I go to bed at 10 o'clock. I get up at 4:30 p.m. That's when I have breakfast.
	Do you do exercise?
	Yes. I enjoy running. I also play soccer on Sundays in the park with some friends.
76.	When he works, the DJ has dinner at a. 5 p.m. b. 7 a.m. c. 9 p.m.
77.	The DJ finishes work a. in the morning b. in the afternoon c. in the evening
	The DJ's hobbies are a. running and dancing b. reading and cooking c. playing soccer and sleeping The DJ has breakfast in the afternoon on a. Mondays b. Wednesdays c. Thursdays
80.	The DJ gets up in the afternoon on a. Saturdays b. Tuesdays c. Mondays

Read. Choose the correct option.

Dan has three different jobs. From Monday to Friday, he is a teacher. But he doesn't teach at a school. He works from his home in London, and he teaches English online. His students don't go to his house.

He usually works in the morning or in the afternoon when he teaches students from Europe or Brazil. He sometimes teaches his students from China or Japan at night, when it is morning for them. Dan often asks his students questions about photos and movies, and they sometimes send him emails in English.

On Friday evenings and on Saturdays, Dan works as a waiter in a French restaurant. He likes the job because it helps him meet new people, and he can eat there, too. He says the food is great. Dan can also play the guitar, and he often plays in a band with his friends on Saturday and Sunday evenings.

- 81. Where do Dan's students learn?
 - a. in Dan's house b. at school c. in their homes
- 82. Who does Dan teach during the day?
 - a. students from Japan b. students from Europe c. students from China and Brazil
- 83. What does Dan ask his students questions about?
 - a. food and music b. books and emails c. photos and movies
- 84. Does Dan teach at night?
 - a. Yes, always. b. No, never. c. Not often, but sometimes.
- 85. What does Dan do on Saturdays?
 - a. He teaches and works in a restaurant. b. He works in a restaurant and plays in a band. c. He teaches and plays in a band.

Read. Choose the correct option.

Rob Taylor and his Italian girlfriend Marina went on vacation in Bali in November 2003. They had a great time. They went scuba diving and ate delicious food in nice, cheap restaurants. When they got back home to Prague, they booked their next vacation, this time to Phuket in Thailand in December 2004.

Unfortunately, in August 2004, Marina went back to Naples to live with her parents. Marina paid Rob for his ticket to Thailand because she wanted to go there with her cousin. Rob decided to go on a different vacation with an old friend. They found cheap tickets to Sydney and flew there on December 23rd, 2004.

On December 26th, Rob turned on the TV and saw the news about a huge tsunami. It said that thousands of people were dead in Indonesia and Thailand. He tried to call Marina, but she didn't answer. Happily, a few weeks later, he heard that she was OK. It was a lucky escape.

- 86. Where were Rob and Marina when they booked their vacation to Phuket?
 - a. in Thailand b. in Prague c. in Bali
- 87. When did Rob and Marina end their relationship?
 - a. November 2003 b. August 2004 c. December 2004
- 88. Where did Marina live when she left Rob?
 - a. with her cousin b. with a friend c. with her family
- 89. What happened to Rob's ticket to Thailand?
 - a. He sold it. b. He gave it to Marina c. He lost it.
- 90. Where was Rob when he heard about the tsunami?
 - a. in Prague b. in Sydney c. in Bali

Read. Choose the correct option.

When I was a child, I lived in the US. My favorite singer was Michael Jackson. I listened to his music all the time. My mother was a piano teacher, and she helped me learn to play his songs, too.

We moved to Columbia when I was 12 because my father wanted to work with a company in Bogotá. We lived there for ten years. I discovered lots of music by Colombian groups: my favorite was a rock and roll group from Cartagena—they were great! I watched them in concert five times in Bogotá. I later learned to play the guitar, and I started my own rock and roll band with some friends. We weren't very good!

Music is still important to me. I sometimes play the drums in a jazz group. I usually listen to jazz or classical music when I drive. I'm a taxi driver, and the music helps me relax in traffic.

- 91. Which was the second musical instrument the writer learned to play?
 - a. the drums b. the guitar c. the piano
- 92. The writer moved to Colombia
 - a. because his mother wanted to teach in Bogotá b. because he joined a Colombian band
 - c. because of his father's job
- 93. The writer learned to play the guitar because _____
 - a. his mother helped him b. he wanted to start a band c. he was good at it
- 94. What type of music does the writer listen to when he wants to relax?
 - a. jazz and rock and roll b. songs by Michael Jackson c. classical and jazz
- 95. What is the writer's job?
 - a. He drives a taxi. b. He's a teacher. c. He works for a Colombian company.

Read. Choose the correct option.

This is a really busy time for my family.

The big news is that Mom is changing jobs. She worked for a company in Atlanta for ten years, but she's starting a new job in an international bank next month. Tomorrow, she's flying to New York to meet her new colleagues.

I play the guitar in a band that I started last year with two friends. Our first concert is next weekend. We're playing in a local club, and lots of people from school are coming to watch, so it's important that we play well. We normally practice once a week, but we're learning new songs now, so we practice in my bedroom for two or three hours every evening.

My sister Rachel is staying with friends this week. Next week, she has a few important university exams, and she can't study with all the noise we're making. After the exams, she's going on vacation with her friends.

- 96. The writer's mother is going to the airport tomorrow.
 - a. True b. False c. Information not given
- 97. The writer's mother worked in New York for ten years.
 - a. True b. False c. Information not given
- 98. The writer is learning how to play the guitar.
 - a. True b. False c. Information not given
- 99. The writer didn't play any concerts last year.
 - a. True b. False c. Information not given
- 100. The writer's mother and sister are going to the concert.
 - a. True b. False c. Information not given

W W 7	• . •	
w	riting	
* *		

2. Read the email. Write a reply and answer your friend's questions. Hey! How are you? My family and I plan to travel to your country. We want your advice. What's your favorite place in your country? Where it is and how we can travel there. What can we see and do there, and where the best restaurants are. What is the best month to visit, and what clothes to pack! I want to know everything! See you soon. Mali 3. You stayed with a friend last weekend. You did lots of things and had a great time. Write a thank you note. Include: o thanks o how you felt o what you did o what you enjoyed o what you are doing next weekend	1.	You want to join a new club. Write your profile and include this information: o your name and nationality where you live o your hobbies and interests where you work or go to school o something you don't like
Hey! How are you? My family and I plan to travel to your country. We want your advice. What's your favorite place in your country? Where it is and how we can travel there. What can we see and do there, and where the best restaurants are. What is the best month to visit, and what clothes to pack! I want to know everything! See you soon. Mali 3. You stayed with a friend last weekend. You did lots of things and had a great time. Write a thank you note. Include: thanks how you felt what you did what you did what you enjoyed	2.	Read the email. Write a reply and answer your friend's questions.
 thanks how you felt what you did what you enjoyed 		Hey! How are you? My family and I plan to travel to your country. We want your advice. What's your favorite place in your country? Where it is and how we can travel there. What can we see and do there, and where the best restaurants are. What is the best month to visit, and what clothes to pack! I want to know everything! See you soon.
Write a thank you note. Include: o thanks o how you felt o what you did o what you enjoyed		
Write a thank you note. Include: o thanks o how you felt o what you did o what you enjoyed		
 how you felt what you did what you enjoyed 	3.	•
what you didwhat you enjoyed		o thanks
o what you enjoyed		•
• • •		·
		• • •
		